Dear Parents.

Tomorrow is Safer Internet Day so this week children will be learning about how to behave and keep safe when going online.

We advise parents to have discussions with their children about their online activity and what they could do to make the internet a safer and better place.

Parenting in a digital world can be tough. Our children are more tech-savvy than ever before, and keeping up with them is tricky business.

How can we guide our children safely through a world we never knew at their age? How can we best model responsible online behaviour and what do we need to know as parents to ensure our children are navigating the internet safely?

Attached is a free guide to answer questions like these and help support parents in enabling their children to grow into responsible digital citizens. And if you struggle to tell your phishing from your pharming, there’s also a jargon-busting glossary to get you up to speed.

Please ask children to tell you what they have been discussing this week.
Thank you.

